
-------- Forwarded Message -------- 

Subject:  Re: TEPOA Quarterly Meetings 

Date:  Sun, 5 Jan 2020 01:24:24 +0000 

From:  RAS FARD <rsaneifard@hotmail.com> 

To:  DR <DR@actionproperty.net>, APM <apm@actionproperty.net>, Action Property 

Management <ap@actionproperty.net> 

CC:  RAS FARD <rsaneifard@hotmail.com>, Axel Kirchgessner <axelk@axsite.com>, 

Dean Nichols <deannichols@rocketmail.com>, Janice Shreckengaust 

<jshreck@prodigy.net>, Patrick Traynor <pwtraynor@hotmail.com>, Trudy Dziadik 

<mtdziadik@att.net>, Jeff Hellig <jeff@discountjake.com>, J.E Plumlee 

<plumleej@hotmail.com> 

 

Greetings APM: 

 

Happy New Year to you all and I hope you enjoyed your holidays. 

 

As you are aware, the Board meeting on October 1, 2019, was interrupted by small 

group of unruly attendees, some of whom were not property owners.  Therefore, 

there will not be any minutes written for that meeting.  APM will not write the 

minutes of the October 1, 2019 meeting.   
 

Thanks for your prompt attention to this matter. 

 

Regards, 

 

Rasoul Saneifard, Chair 

TEPOA 

 

 
From: Jeff Hellig <jeff@discountjake.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 4, 2020 4:27 PM 

To: Axel Kirchgessner <axelk@axsite.com>; Dean Nichols <deannichols@rocketmail.com>; Me 

<jeff@discountjake.com>; Janice Shreckengaust <jshreck@prodigy.net>; Patrick Traynor 

<pwtraynor@hotmail.com>; Rasoul Saneifard <rsaneifard@hotmail.com>; Trudy Dziadik 

<mtdziadik@att.net>; DR <DR@actionproperty.net>; APM <apm@actionproperty.net>; Action Property 

Management <ap@actionproperty.net> 

Subject: Re: TEPOA Quarterly Meetings  

  

Thank you Trudy. I'm sure January's (2021) will be secured once you are able to do so. 
 
I also would like to know about the 3rd qtr meeting minutes, I was told 10/22 they were 
not started (see below) but no progress reported since then. 



 
Thank you 
 
Jeff Hellig 
832-477-5210 
Communications - TEPOA 
 
Message-------------------------- 
On 10/22/2019 4:15 PM, APM wrote: 
Jeff, 
 
I have answered Mr. Medrano’s question concerning the last minutes (October 1st). 
Since there was a mishap, I have not started those minutes as of yet; although I did 
direct him to the website on where he could read other approved and signed minutes. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Patricia T Espinosa 
Action Property Management 
11118 Cypress North Houston Rd. 
Houston, Texas 77065 
www.actionproperty.net 
713-686-4692 
Fax- 713-686-4694 
 
This e-mail message is intended only for the person(s) or entity to which it is addressed 
and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
End of Message-------------------------- 

 

On 1/4/2020 8:54 AM, michael dziadik wrote: 
TEPOA  Board, 
 
I arranged with the VFW for our Quarterly meetings to be April 7th, July 7th and October 6th. 
 
We can't schedule the January 2021 meeting until around October.  If this is a problem, let me know. 
 
Of course you know  January 15th  is the date this month.  That was sent out some time ago. 
 
Will Lee send out the October Minutes soon? 
 
trudy 

 


